
Corinth Planning Board Minutes 

December 9th 2020 

 

The PB meeting was called to order at 7 pm by Chairman James Connolly.  Members 

in attendance were James Connolly, Cynthia Commeau, and Bill Molloy.  Others in 

attendance were Jim Kiser, representing T&M Enterprises. 

The minutes from Nov. 11th were read.  A motion to accept the minutes was made by 

Bill Molloy, seconded by Cynthia Commeau, and carried unanimously. 

Jim Kiser, representing T&M Enterprises, presented the DEP permit for Wetlands & 

Storm water treatment.  He indicated on map to the PB, the wetland areas impacted, and said 

that T&M Enterprises had pulled off as much gravel from impacted to protect wetlands 

which had been improperly filled.  Jim Kiser also said that T&M Enterprises had obtained 

their driveway permit from DOT.  PB reminded Jim Kiser about privacy fencing, lighting, 

and video cameras discussed in the August and September 2020 PB meetings.  Jim Kiser said 

he would remind owner of these matters. 

Bill Molloy made a motion to accept the changes to the Site Plan Review.  Cynthia 

Commeau seconded, and the motion carried unanimously. 

Bill Molloy made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Cynthia Commeau seconded the 

motion, and the motion carried unanimously.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 

Respectively Submitted, Cynthia Commeau, Secretary 

 


